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From: eva rizana [cullenbullenlifestylegroup@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, 9 August 2013 1:43:35 AM
To: Lithgow City Council
Subject: Submission regarding LEP 2013

Cullen Bullen Lifestyle Group Inc
70 Castlereagh Hwy
Culllen Bullen NSW2790

Attention General Manager
Reference LEP2013

Please find following a submission from Cullen Bullen Lifestyle Group
Inc regarding the draft LEP2013.

We are grateful for the opportunity to comment on the LEP 2013 and
would like to refer in particular to the following aim taken from the
draft LEP 2013 document.

“(2) The particular aims of this Plan are as follows:

(a) to encourage sustainable and planned development that complements the
unique character and amenity of Lithgow City and enhances it towns,
villages and rural areas.”

The Cullen Bullen Lifestyle Group acknowledges that some projects such
as the Coalpac Consolidation Project and the Wattle Mount Quarry were
considered using the current Lithgow City Local Environmental Plan
1994, however we question the sincerity and the validity of the aims
and objectives outlined in the draft proposal given the enormous
impact to the environment those two projects will deliver.

The ideals to which the LEP2013 strive to ensure are admirable to say
the least, but based on the approval and advocacy on behalf of
projects that will not in our opinion support those ideals, we wonder
if Council"s true aim is to uphold those ideals or simply create a
document which makes reference to them.

Our hope is that Council will endeavor to uphold the ideals as
outlined in the LEP2013.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Kind regards

Eva Rizana on behalf of the Cullen Bullen Lifestyle Group Inc
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